
 

 

November 15, 2022  
  
 
TO:  ALL NATIONAL CLINICAL TRIALS NETWORK (NCTN) MEMBERS; CTSU  
 
FROM: SWOG Operations Office (protocols@swog.org) 
 
RE: Spanish HIPAA Form Available 
 

 

MEMORANDUM- Spanish HIPAA Form Available for Site Use 
 
This memorandum is to notify sites that a Spanish version of a non-study specific Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) form is now available.  Sites may choose to use if they do not 
have a standard Spanish form in place.  
 
According to the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) Privacy Rule, HIPAA 
permission forms are an institutional requirement, therefore translation of the document for non-English 
speaking patients is required and the responsibility of the local institution.  
 
This form has not been reviewed or authorized by the CIRB. 
 
This memorandum serves to notify the NCI and SWOG Statistics and Data Management Center.  
 
cc: PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE  
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